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I voice my support for bill 3444. My student highly benefits from being in a charter 

school. He ha shown a lot of growth since beginning attending Gresham Arthur 

Academy. When previously going to a public school, we have experienced lack of 

attention given to each student due to high number of students per classroom. We 

have noticed the difference since transferring my student to a charter school. Each 

teacher is a lot more involved with each student. We are in constant contact with his 

teachers regarding his progress and work together to ensure he gets the support he 

needs to succeed.  


